# IN TOUCH





#### ARBOR PARENT PORTAL

1





Go to wherever you download apps on your phone or tablet device.

2





Search for the Arbor app in your App store/Play store.

3



Using the email address we have on file for you, click 'Forgotten password?'
This will send a password reset link to your email inbox and from here you can reset it to a password of your choosing.

When the password has been successfully reset, you can log in using the details you have provided to get access to information on your son/daughter's attendance, behaviour, achievements and more!



### **FIREWORKS**

The start of Autumn sees greater availability of fireworks in local shops. We want to be clear about our stance on the possession and use of fireworks in school and in the community. Fireworks are hazardous items, the misuse of which can lead to serious injury as well as distress to those affected by them. If a student is found in possession of a firework either in school or on the way to or from school, permanent exclusion from school for being in possession of a prohibited and dangerous item, is the likely outcome, as per our school's behaviour policy.



Any buying and selling of fireworks, setting off, or attempting to set a firework off, or being part of a group doing so, is also likely to lead to permanent exclusion for any individual involved. Please ensure that your child is aware of the school's position and if they suspect that fireworks are being brought on site, please remind them that they have a responsibility to inform a member of staff to prevent serious harm or distress. Thank you in advance for your support.

### **BLACK HISTORY MONTH**



The his month, we celebrate Black History Month. It is an opportunity for children and young people to learn more about Black history and to celebrate the contributions Black people have made to society.

This year, Black History Month is dedicated honouring to the achievements of Black women, with the theme of 'saluting our sisters'.

**Thursday** 12th October

**Tuesday** 17th October

**Thursday 19th** October

23-31 October half term

Wednesday 1 November 6th Form Open Evening (5:00-7:00 pm)

Year 7 Commissioning Service (6:00 pm) all Year 7 students and parents invited

Year 7 & 10 Parent Tutor Meeting (4:15 - 6:30 pm)

school school return (8.35 am)

## Morocco & Libya Appeal

Our cake sale for Morocco and Libya earthquake appeal was a great success! Our students went above and beyond to prepare cooked traditional meals, side dishes, and baked treats.

We raised a grand total of £837.27!



sjbc\_battersea

@SJBC London





